


























































From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Moskal, Steven"
Cc: Railsback, Farrah (CH2M HILL); Hixon, Vance E; jeffcblagg@aol.com; Nelson Velez (nelsonvelez4519@msn.com)

 (nelsonvelez4519@msn.com)
Subject: Approved Remove and Replace of BGT via C-144
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 10:31:00 AM
Importance: High

Mr. Moskal,
 
OCD approves the BGT remove and replace for the following Below
 Grade Tank, located:
 
 
Florance 024A                      API # 30045-22346              Tank A          
      95 bbl
 
Wilch A 003                          API # 30045-23342              Tank A & B   
     95 bbl &21 bbl
 
Wilch A 002E                        API # 30045-25190              Tank
 A               95 bbl
 
 
The conditions of approval for the BGT remove and replacement are as
 follows:
 
The existing BGT be removed following the closure protocols
 described in your application.  Results from the composite sampling
 should be reviewed for determination as to whether or not a release has
 occurred before replacement with the new double/double tank.  The
 new BGT shall be registered with the Aztec OCD office.  Please retain
 a copy of this e-mail as not hardcopy will be sent.  In addition, the
 closure reports for these tanks must be provided to the OCD district
 office in Aztec within 60 days of tank closure.
 
Your approved Remove and Replace C-144 is (are) located in the OCD
 imaging link below:
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·       Open link below:

 
http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/default.aspx.

 
 
Leonard Lowe
Environmental Engineer
[Environmental Bureau]
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Moskal, Steven [mailto:Steven.Moskal@bp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 7:35 AM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Cc: Railsback, Farrah (CH2M HILL) <Farrah.Railsback@bp.com>; Hixon, Vance E
 <Vance.Hixon@bp.com>; jeffcblagg@aol.com; Nelson Velez (nelsonvelez4519@msn.com)
 (nelsonvelez4519@msn.com) <nelsonvelez4519@msn.com>
Subject: BGT Permits
 
Leonard,
 
Please approve the following BGT operating permits:
 
Florance 024A                      API # 30045-22346              Tank A           95 bbl            
 Sector 7
 
Wilch A 003                          API # 30045-23342              Tank A & B    95&21 bbl     
 Sector 7
 
Wilch A 002E                        API # 30045-25190              Tank A           95bbl             
 Sector 7
 
Thank you,
 
Steve Moskal
BP Lower 48 – San Juan – Farmington

http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/default.aspx
mailto:leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/


Field Environmental Coordinator
Office: (505) 326-9497
Cell: (505) 330-9179
 


